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Dear Parents, 
 

The Friends of Nansloe School (FONS) are holding a Summer Fayre and BBQ on 

Wednesday 20th July 2022, starting at 3.15pm.  Everyone is welcome and it’s an 

opportunity to celebrate the end of the school year and say goodbye to those 

children who are leaving.  It’s also one of our main fund raising events and money 

raised will directly benefit the children at Nansloe.     

 

We’re very aware that the cost of living has risen dramatically over recent months so 

we have made the decision to award every child, Nursery to Year 6, with 2 tokens 

each.  These tokens can be redeemed on any stall, game or attraction at this year’s 

Summer Fair.  We want everyone to be able to come and enjoy the end of term 

together and hope that this helps in some way.  There will also be some free games 

for children to take part in as well.   

 

There will be a BBQ, refreshments, cake stall, raffle and competitions for all, as well as 

music and bouncy castles for the children.  We would be very grateful if you would 

be good enough to donate any of the following items for our stalls: 

• Bottles for the bottle stall (anything goes - drinks, ketchup, shampoo!) 

• Raffle Prizes 

• Cakes (purchased or homemade) 

• Items for the Rainbow Tombola – Nur/Rec RED, Yr1 PINK, Yr2 BLUE, Yr3 GREEN, 

Yr4 YELLOW, Yr5 ORANGE, Yr6 PURPLE 

 

Could donations please be brought into school before Friday 15th July. Children will 

be awarded team points for any donations made.   

 

Representatives from FONS will shortly be asking for support to man stalls and help 

set up and clear away.  Any help would be gratefully received.  If you have any 

questions or are able to volunteer your time please speak to Mrs Swiggs or Mrs Webb 

on the gate.   

 

Thank you very much in anticipation of your kind donations and support.  Let’s hope 

the sun shines and we all have an enjoyable afternoon. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Friends of Nansloe School 
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